Center for Judicial Accountability
R S O e T e S S S T

From: Jamieson, Wendell <wendell@nytimes.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2013 11:40 AM

To: Center for Judicial Accountability

Cc: Wendell Jamieson; public@nytimes.com

Subject: Re: 6/28/13 misconduct complaint vs Mr. Kaplan -- & proposal for investigation &

coverage, immediately, as it relates to mayoral candidate William C. Thompson, Jr.

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Thank you for this. Yes, the public editor forwarded your letter, but the crush of news and summer staffing
challenges has prevented me from giving my full attention until now. I apologize.

I do not think the sentence you mention merits a correction. Nonetheless, to be sure, I'll forward it to the editor
on my desk who makes the final determination on these matters.

Did you have dealings with Bill Glaberson regarding judicial pay raises?

Sincerely,
Wendell Jamieson

On Thu, Aug 15, 2013 at 8:22 AM, Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.ore> wrote:

Dear Mr. Jamieson,

This follows our brief and amicable phone conversation a short time ago, upon my telephoning
to obtain your e-mail address for the below e-mail, already written. I welcome the opportunity
to work constructively with you on the investigative and news stories here presented. Let’s open
dialogue so that the public can be provided with the vital information it needs for rooting out
public corruption and exercising an informed vote.

Dear Mr. Jamieson,

Two weeks ago, I was advised by Meg Gourley, Assistant to the Public Editor, that you would be
responding to my June 28, 2013 misconduct complaint against Thomas Kaplan. Is that
correct? If so, when will you be responding. As yet, I have received neither an e-mail nor phone
message.



